
 
1101 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. 

Suite 1200 

Washington, D.C. 20036 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

May 8, 2014 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

44512
th
 Street, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

 Re: IBFS File Nos. SES-LIC-20120426-00397; SES-AMD-20120823-00781 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

On Monday, May 5, 2014, Jonas Eneberg, Vice President, Inmarsat, and Hendri Lucky, Principal 

Spectrum Management Engineer, Inmarsat, met with Jose Albuquerque. 

 

In this meeting, the Inmarsat representatives reiterated the importance of approval of Inmarsat’s pending 

Global Xpress applications, including for the operation of the Lino Lakes, MN gateway.  This was a brief 

discussion and did not include any information not already in the record.  This filing is made out of 

abundance of caution and for the purpose of full disclosure. 

 

Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       ________/s/_____________ 

        
Christopher J. Murphy 

 

 

cc.  Jose Albuquerque 

 Donna Bethea Murphy, Iridium 

 Joseph Godles, Goldberg, Godles, Wiener & Wright 

 


